
  

27th January 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Information for Parents Evening Appointments February 2023  

Our parents appointments this term will take place on Wednesday 8th February (4.30-8.00pm) 

and Thursday 9th February (4.00- 7.00pm). Appointments will be in-person and can be booked 

using our School Cloud system. To access the system please copy and paste the following address 

into your web browser and input the required information: 

 https://crookfur.schoolcloud.co.uk  

The booking link will be live from 7pm tonight (27/1/23) and will close at midnight on Sunday 5th 

February. The booking process is the same as in previous years so should be familiar, however, if you 

are having any problems with booking an appointment, please telephone our school office (0141 570 

7120).  

Appointments are limited to 10 minutes and sibling appointments are automatically set with a 10-

minute gap, to avoid any hold ups.  

We look forward to welcoming you to your consultation soon. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sheena McGuigan  

Head teacher  

  

https://crookfur.schoolcloud.co.uk/

